From:

To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Road widening

Date: 03 April 2022 06:39:29
Dear Sir/ Madam,

I wish to add my name to the long list of those who wish to reject this scheme.

These changes will forever change the nature of this place. It is not for us to dominate and dismantle any more
natural places. We have done enough damage to this earth. Please don’t destroy any more our our natural
landscape. Our surroundings are as important to our collective wellbeing (if that the most important thing) as
getting places quickly on roads. Convenience is not all that matters.

Yours sincerely,
Kate Sibcy

Sent from my iPhone





